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While I am in favor of limits on feed lots, and other large commercial growing operations that
produce "serious" amounts of methane and other toxic stuff, I am NOT in favor of limiting people
who "grow" their own animals for food or for limited distribution (farm-to-table). I believe that
there should be an allowance for those situations.


